
T H E  W I R A N  
TERM 2 ,  WEEK 9  -  JUNE 12  2024

S W A N  H I L L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L

What's On

On the last day of this term, Friday 28th June, we will hold our
annual Lungitude Foundation day, in memory of our much loved
teacher Laura Benham. The Lungitude Foundation is a registered

Australian charity, focused on research and supporting lung
transplant patients and their families.

 
Laura taught at Swan Hill Primary School for many years and was a

highly regarded and dedicated teacher and colleague. Laura
underwent a lung transplant and sadly passed away a few days

after the transplant, on 22nd June, 2022.
 

On Friday 28th June, we invite students and staff to wear orange
and make a donation toward the Lungitude Foundation, in memory

of Laura.

M r s  H a y l e y  D o y l e
From Our Principal

Wednesday June 19
Grade 6 Swimming

Friday June 21
Grade 3 Pioneer Settlement

Excursion
Grade 5 & 6 Winter Sports

Wednesday June 26
Grade 6 Swimming

Friday June 28
End of Term 2.25pm finish

Lungitude Fundraiser - Day in
Memory of Laura Benham -

Dress in orange
Monday July 15

First day of Term 3
Wednesday July 17
Grade 6 Swimming

Tuesday July 23
School Photos

Please do not park in the
Gray St staff carpark and
preschool car park as this
causes congestion and a

safety risk to students who
exit via this gate. Please only
pick up and drop off from the
Yana St car park and marked

areas. Avoid blocking
residential homes, driveways

and footpaths.



Zara
Aleah
Angus
AJ
Grady
Alex
Cooper
Leni & Jarlan
Danielle
Luke

Students of the Week -
4B
4G
4H
4K
5B
5C
5F
6K
6M
6T

Finn
Nolan
Harri
Maddi
Remi
Izaiah
Ava
Cohen
Levi
Nate
Semi
Finley
Riley
Clarry
Kate

Term  1 - Week 1
Jimmy
Eve
Tris
Bella
Annalee
Bradley
Madie
Walter
Piper
Austy
Alex
Mitchell
Matilda
Kaleb
Harry
Benji

Students of the Week -
4B
4G
4H
4K
5B
5C
5F
6K
6M
6T

Mental Health
Digital Learning

Auslan
Music

PE
Science

Spencer
Max
Jerry
Archer
Austin
Easton
Anna
Beau
Emmet
Almanzo
Spencer
August
Edie
Sean
Evie

Term  2 - Week 8
Prep J
Prep M
Prep S
Prep T

1A
1B
1L
1M
2C
2E
2R
2W
3D
3H
3M

Alex



Dates: 10.55 am 11.35 am 12.10 pm

Wed 19th June 6T 6M 6K

Wed 26th June 6T 6M 6K

Wed 17th July 6T 6M 6K

Winter Sports
Winter Sports for grade 5/6 students will be
held on Friday 21st of June. Football will be

held at the Swan Hill and Tyntynder Football
Grounds. Netball at the Alan Garden Netball

Courts. Soccer and T-Ball at the Ken Harrison
Sporting Complex. The day will start around 10

and finish at approximately 2.00 p.m.

Grade 6 Swimming

Harry Atkin proudly shared his medals and
trophies with 4G last Friday, sharing with

them information about the Lake Boga
Water Ski Club, which he is a proud

member of. He is grateful to learn skills
from the many members at the club. The
large trophies he gets to keep for a year,

with his name inscribed on the plaque. The
medallions are his to keep forever.

 
Harry participated in many ski

competitions all around Victoria over the
summer.

The final competition for the summer was
the State Title events, held in Geelong in

February.
Recently at the Water Ski Victoria Awards

Night, Harry was awarded 1st place for
Victorian Title U’10 Boys Slalom

Victorian Title U’10 Boys Trick Ski
Victorian Title U’10 Boys Overall

 
Congratulations Harry! What a wonderful

achievement in your chosen sport.






